
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
I am writing in regard to the Sonoma County Active Transportation Plan. 
 
Here are the main points of my feedback: 

1) I am writing in support of the Apple Blossom & Gravenstein Trails that have been in 
discussion for many years. I believe these are safe trails that would be widely used and 
are appropriate for all ages and abilities to have safe bicycle transport in and around 
Sebastopol. These should be Tier 1 priorities. 

2) I am writing support of better connections for the Joe Rodota Trail across High School 
Road and Highway 12/ Sebastopol Avenue. 

3) I am writing in support of a multi-use trail on Ragle Road and Mill Station to provide a 
safe connection to the JRT across 116. 

4) I am writing support in making sure there are contiguous sidewalks and connection 
sidewalks, specifically along Bodega Avenue and on Palm Street between Main 
Street/116 and Petaluma Blvd/116 to connect two major crosswalks. 

5) I am against bicycle boulevards as the proposed streets are too narrow. 
6) Where is the funding to fix Sebastopol’s roads so that biking on the streets is safe and 

free of dangerous pot holes and crumbling streets? Sebastopol needs about 
$18,000,000 in road repair. It roads are officially categorized as “poor.” 

7) Where is the funding to fix Sebastopol’s sidewalks so they are safe and do not pose 
tripping hazards? 

 
Thank you, 
Kate Haug 
 


